
 

 

 

From the Chair 

The committee have now met twice since our first newsletter. Final details about the January 2021 

concert will remain fluid until later in the year but consideration is being given to an earlier start time 

of 4pm. In the meantime, our wind quartet have braved the blustery Lowestoft seafront to give an 

impromptu recital (see feature below). 

Some of our string players are looking forward to getting together on Saturday 19th September 

(under strict social distancing guidelines!) to play through Elgar’s Introduction & Allegro for Strings 

(see following YouTube link). It is hoped to record and video the session so this can be widely 

circulated.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=z4RJOFz_ODs&feature=youtu.be 

Please note details below of our AGM on 26th September.   

Michael Taylor, Chairman                      

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Please forward this newsletter to interested family/friends and if they are happy to be contacted 

direct, please ask them to forward their email to Cecilia Metherell, Publicity Officer at: 

dcmetherell2001@gmail.com 

 

 

 Waveney Wind Quintet – Christine Adelson writes: 

The lockdown in March meant the end of all live music 
for amateur and professional musicians. Waveney 
Sinfonia have been performing to audiences in Lowestoft 
for over forty years and members are keen to return to 
playing and performing. On Thursday 27th August, 
despite the blustery weather, a wind quintet, from the 
orchestra (pictured), performed some of their repertoire 
in a shelter, just south of the Claremont Pier in Lowestoft. 
The impromptu entertainment was appreciated by the 
many visitors and passersby who stopped to listen and 
cheered them along.  

https://btcloud.bt.com/web/app/share/invite/cnrWtySL8f 
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Annual General Meeting 2020 

The AGM this year will be held on Saturday 26th September at 6pm. This date would have been our 

Saturday rehearsal day for the cancelled October concert. It will be held via Zoom and we hope as 

many of you as possible will be able to attend; this is your opportunity to ask any questions. The 

usual committee reports will be posted on the website by 19th September, so they can be perused 

beforehand. All committee members (details on our website) have agreed to stand for another year, 

but as always, we invite nominations by 12th September, if anyone considers a position should be 

replaced. Any nominations to be forwarded to our secretary, Catherine Ross, please. 

(c.m.ross@hotmail.co.uk) 

The Zoom link for the meeting will be mailed to everyone nearer the time. 

www.waveneysinfonia.org.uk 
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